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Dates to Remember 
 

THURSDAY 11th October 2012  
General Meeting: 
7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
PHOTO CHALLENGE: 
Yucky:Ugly.  View images tonight 
JUDGE: Rob Sloane 
PRESENTER: :  Charles Aitkins. 
(on issues around photographing 
people, and their privacy rights) 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 25th October 2012 
Committee Meeting: 7pm @  the 
Hancock Residence 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 8th November 2012  
AGM: 7.30pm @ Panthers Sports 
Club. 
General Meeting: 8pm, following the 
AGM 
MY 2 PHOTOS: TBA 
PRESENTER: TBA 
JUDGE: Brian Basham 
 

WACC & Benalla CC Highland Games Images 
A special outing and lunch will be held in conjunction with the Benalla 
CC on Sunday, November 18th. at Amulet winery, Beechworth. 
Judged images from the Highland Games will be shown and the 
inaugural Paatsch Challenge Shield will be awarded to the winning 
club. 
A light lunch of antipasto platter or quiche and salad will be served at 
the winery. Cost is $15 and your booking and lunch preference with 
payment will be required prior to the WACC November meeting. 
 

Following lunch an afternoon of photography in Beechworth and 
surrounds will be had. 
 
 

Albury Show 2-4th November 
Debbie Shepherd is heading up a sub-committee to organise the 
photographic section of the Albury show for 2012. She needs four more 
members for sub-committee so please assist if you are able. 
There will also be a roster for members to look after the exhibition 
while the show is running, and to help set-up and dismantle the 
exhibition. Please help (free entry to the show for helpers) 
 

AGM 8th November 
Please be aware that the AGM takes place in November prior to the 
GM. There have been a number of new committee members over the 
last couple of years, and this has been great to freshen ideas. Please 
consider joining the committee this year as new ideas are always 
welcome. Request a nomination form if you would like to join or 
nominate another member. 
 

WACC Falls Creek Weekend 23 - 25 November 
There are still places available at the Alpha Lodge at Falls Creek, but 
you will have to direct your bookings directly to them on Ph: (03) 5758 
3488. Participants make their own way to Falls Creek or car pool.  
We have eight people booked in for this trip so far, but more would 
make the trip more interesting. 
Prices are $80 pp for bunk room, or $105pp for a double room for the 
two nights. There is only one double room left. One bunk room that we 
have for the ladies has two bunks left, so let the lodge know that you 
are with the Camera Club when you book. BYO food, drink & linen.  
 

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
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NEGV Shepparton November 10th 

O’Brien Hall, Mechanics Institute, Mooroopna. 
Enter Mooroopna from Shepparton via the causeway. The 
Mechanics Hall is on the left before the Hotel. 
11.00am: AGM:  
Agenda: Election of office bearers and planning for 2012. 
 General business 

1. New rules of association 
2. Competition Rules – see next page for details 

12 noon - 1.00pm: Lunch 
1.00 - 5.00pm: Meeting and competition entry review 
with judge Jim Weatherill. Jim will also present and talk 
about some of his work.  
 

WACC 60th Anniversary 
The 60th Anniversary dinner will be held at the Panthers 
in February 2013. Details to follow as the programme 
progresses. 
 

Wanted - Presenters for 2013 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and book a 
spot on the calendar. 
 
 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 2012/2013 
 

On the drawing board: 
1. Night photography 
2. Table Top Mountain 
3. Paddy's River Falls (editors suggestion) 
4. Treasure Hunt 
Any suggestions for further outings or 
workshops should be addressed to the committee 
 
 

NEGV NEWS 
Next Meeting for 2012 is at Shepparton on the 10th of 
November  
EDI now has A & B grades as for the print competitions. 
Members may submit up to 2 images per section as per our 
own digital competition. 
i.e. 1024px (max w) x 768px (max h) at 72dpi  
 

 
 CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 

The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan 
matt cutter are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the 
safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s team is 
required to calibrate your computer with the Spyder, the 
first calibration will be by donation of $20 to the club. 

OUR SPONSORS: 
  

FOR SALE  
SELL, SWAP or TRADE 

Place your items here. Email Editor 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 Entries for Club Competitions 

Size Restrictions 
Please aware of the size restrictions for club (and 
other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including the matt, 
is the largest size for our club competition and for 
NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted entries. 
3mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted 
prints … this will help to protect them from 
damage. 
 

Competition Entry File Naming Convention 
e.g. Colour Prints, A Grade: 43~Title~CPA 
      EDI, B Grade:                43~Title~EDIB 
 

Club Competitions 
* Oct. - Entries due for 'Open' comp. 
* Nov. - Entries due for 'Pathways comp. 
* Dec. - Entries due for 'Open' comp. 
* Jan. - Entries due for Happiness comp 
* Feb - Entries due for 'Open' comp 

 

Other Competitions 
1. Yarrawonga-Mulwala Art & Photographic 
Exhibition 2013 
Entry forms in by Nov. 19th. Obtain from 
yarrawongaartscouncil@gmail.com or phone 
(03)5743 1218 or mobile 0425 848 618. ask for the 
photographic (orange) entry form. 
2. Coolamon Shire Photo Competition 
Entries close Oct. 12th. Obtain entry form from 
www.coolamonshire.com.au/events/capture-coolamon-
shire-a-photographycompetition-93725.aspx  
There are significant prizes for all of the above, so have 
a look at the websites for details. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

EXHIBITIONS 
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